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Update on the resume of face-to-face classes 

 
 
 
 
Dear parents,  
 
Following the decision issued by the Ontario Ministry of Education and after consultation with the 
diplomatic post and the school board, we are announcing that there will be no return to face-to-face 
classes for all students until the end of school year. 
 
Given the situation, the presentations scheduled for May 20, 21 and 27 on the reopening of 
the institution are cancelled. We will be holding a meeting for all parents in June to present 
the organisation of the new school year.  
 
You will be informed shortly of the procedures for the collection of personal effects and other 
practical information.  
 
Be assured of the total commitment of our teams to pursue distance learning in the best possible 
conditions. 
 
We thank you for your trust and invite you to take care of yourself and your loved ones. 
 
Philippe Courjault,  
Headmaster 
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